It was N.O.A.H sandwich making night @ the K of C. Jerry Assenmacher had things under control as we assembled to fill-up bags and make sandwiches. A big thanks to Wes & Adrian for getting Boarshead to donate meat & cheese for the project.

Pat Richardson was the evening's sheriff, and Treasurer Al Holmes was a little late in getting to the meeting and had a hard time getting some of the members to "pay up" for their supper. Norm gave happy dollars, and Al fined V.P. Linda for her Red Hat association with his wife. Skip talked about the Pendrickton "Fun Run", which included 650 motorcycles riding to the Center, and said they raised \$71,000.00, even though it rained.

Tom Gillespie led us in "We of Kiwanis" before the meeting ended, and we started making sandwiches.

It was a very light turn out of Kiwanis members, but the Circle K club from U of M showed up which helped a lot.

I was stationed next to Adrienne and she was a sandwich making machine. Across the kitchen table was Bob Curran, who was also cranking out the production. I think Bob's training at Howard Johnson's in his youth, had something to do with the speed in which he was able to produce the sandwiches.

Anyway, we got the project done, and a varied group of members delivered and distributed the food on Thursday at the Central Methodist Church in Detroit. I personally think this is one of our better projects and hope more people show up next time to help.

I wish all the members who are playing in the DCC Invitational this week, "Good Luck & hit 'em straight".

Trying to get on the Ark, Mr. Unicorn

Wednesday, June 15-P.O.P. (Pockets of Perception) kids come to talk and present a video about their project @ Artspace (Old Dearborn City Hall). We helped sponsor this project.

Thursday, June 16th-Don King's Funeral at 1st Presbytarian Church 11:00 a.m.